
Meeting / Event Date Time Location
1st Degree or Degree 
Team Practice (Candi-

dates report at 7:00 P.M.)

1st Thursday of every 
month

7:30 P.M. Hopi Room - St Pius

Offi cer Meeting
Business Meeting

2nd Thursday of every 
month

6:30 P.M.
7:30 P.M.

Kino Room - St Pius
Hopi Room - St Pius

Offi cer Meeting
Business Meeting

4th Thursday of every 
month

6:30 P.M.
7:30 P.M.

Kino Room - St Pius
Hopi Room - St Pius

Brothers,

We will be having a major 
recruiting drive in October. 
You’ll see more about that in 
this newsletter. I’m bringing it 
up here to let you know that 
bringing men into our council is a charitable thing 
to do. Th at may sound strange, so let me explain. 

Most men want to have security for their families. 
Th at usually includes insurance that will provide 
for the family in the event the man is no longer 
able to. By getting men into the Knights, you give 
them the ability to get the best security/protection 
possible. Th e insurance is not only among the best 
in the business, it also is available at a more than 

competitive cost. Th e savings 
some will fi nd can more than 
cover their annual dues. Th at 
means that bringing men into 
the Knights can put more money 
in their pockets while protecting 
their families.

Do a favor for someone. Help them protect their 
families. 

God Bless!

GK Frank Saavedra

October is Special Membership Month!

James 2:18 - 

But someone may say: So you have faith and I have good deeds? Show me this faith of yours without deeds, then! It is by 
my deeds that I will show you my faith.

Membership in the Knights of Columbus provides us opportunities to demonstrate deeds of faith.  Help others gain 
opportunity to demonstrate their faith by becoming a Knight and bring them into our council.
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John M Belobraydic ...........1002
Carl W Dasse .....................1005
William J Holick ................1008
Efren R Morales .................1008
Th omas D Cormier ............1013
Joseph J Mrazik ..................1013
Ronaldo R Dela Cruz ........1014
Frank Saavedra ...................1018
Phil D Mc Elfresh ..............1021
Leonard V Rother ..............1025
Irving W Burdess ...............1029
Robert J Palomino .............1031

Birthdays

RECOGNIZING YOUR 
YEARS OF SERVICE

Ten Years

TOM ANTON

Officers and Their Duties

Emmanuel (Dutch) Steenbakker - Chancellor

Dick Goddard - Recorder

Recorder
Th e recorder is similar to a court reporter or a secretary. He 
is responsible for maintaining a true record of all actions 
of the council and it’s correspondence. A Record’s Minutes 
Book (#1043) is available from the Knights of Columbus 
Supply Department for keeping record of council meetings.

Chancellor
Th e chancellor has a variety of responsibilities. Primarily, 
he assists the grand knight and the deputy grand knight 
in the execution of their duties and oversees the council in 
both their absences. He is charged with strengthening the 
members’ interest in council activities. Th e chancellor is 
chairman of the admission committee and a member of the 
Columbian Squire circle ceremonial team.

Send your address, phone or e-mail changes to 
roster@kofctucson.com 
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Growth is our duty

I am a dedicated Knight, as are all of you who 
read this column. As the insurance agent for 
your council, my role as a Knight is somewhat 
diff erent than yours. My goal is to meet with 
each of my assigned members at least once a 
year to make sure their insurance needs are 
covered. In addition to this, I have a number 
of smaller goals that help me accomplish my 
main one. Among these is the need to recruit 
new members.

I want to help this council achieve the 
coveted Star Council Award. I want all the 
eligible Catholic males in the area to become 
Knights so they and their families can be part 
of this great Order. To that end, I am here to 
help this council with its recruiting eff orts. 

Remember, most men who could join but 
haven’t yet are merely waiting to be asked. 
Th ey likely do not know about the many 
good deeds done by the Order and its 
members on an annual basis. It is our job to 
ask them and tell them that with minimal 
commitment, they too could be Knights.

I make my living and support my family by 
talking about the Order and the benefi ts of 
membership. I would be more than happy 
to speak with any potential candidates, 
especially those who may be right under 
your nose. Is your father, brother, cousin or 
neighbor a member? How about the man 
sitting in the next pew at Mass? Strike up a 
conversation and see where it goes.

To fulfi ll Father McGivney’s vision is our 
goal. Growing the Order and educating 
all members about the benefi ts of being an 
insured member is the way to do it.

Tony LoMonaco, FICF
520-275-8836
Anthony.LoMonaco@KofC.org

You Rock!
Th e letter below is from Supreme Knight Carl Anderson to the Executive 
Director of the Reachout Pregnancy Center, one of the diff erent groups that 
we support in our fundrasing events. It was through your hard work and 
dedication that this wonderful gift was made possible.

Congratulations for a job well done!
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A Prayer for Healing...

Peter Anelli
Nancy Blanchard
Thomas Cromier
Ginny Dugan
Linda Grell
Joe Kerns
Rick Madden
Mary McGillivray 

To add or remove someone 
from this list, contact 

Deacon Dennis Ranke, 885-8145 
or Bob Messenger, 290-8671 

or email: 
bmessenger@kofctucson.com

Dear God, 
we place our worries 

in Your hands. 
We place our sick in Your care 

and humbly ask that You restore Your servants to 
health again. 

Above all, grant us the grace to 
acknowledge Your holy will and know that 

whatever You do, 
You do for the love of us.  

Amen.

Prayer INTENTIONS

Jim Moriset
Chris Mrazik
Chad Mullenberg
Jack Perry
Steve Pieper
Carl Seymour
Cole Smith
Mike Vilas

Brothers, please review the names on the prayer list.  If you 
wish to be removed or add your loved one, please let me 
know.  Th ank you.

Brother Bob Messenger

Our thanks to all that gave 
the gift of life on September 
2nd!  Th e American Red 
Cross was able to put 34 
pints of blood to good 

use because of your, and our fellow parishioners generous 
contributions.

Th e next blood drive will be on Nov 4 in the Desert Hall, 7:30 
AM to 12:30 PM.  If you are able to give the gift of life please 
do so.  Contact information will be forth coming so keep your 
eyes on the community news and PowerPoint slides!

Praise for Your Good Work

Th e following is an excerpt from a letter sent to the District 
Deputy and passed on to us for dissemination to the Brothers 

in his district:

“Please pass on 
to your Councils 
and Assemblies, 
our gratitude and 
appreciation for 
all they do for 
the Knights of 
Columbus. We 
know this is a 

volunteer organization and that, without them stepping 
up and leading the way, we could not continue to do 
the good works that our Order does. As we draw nearer 
to beginning our “Year of Faith”, as declared by Pope 
Benedict XVI, we pray that you will continue to lead 
others by example and that you will continue to be 
“Fishers of Men” in your communities and among your 
Councils and Assemblies.”
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No Community Breakfast in October!

October is “ Special Membership Drive 
Month” 

Oct 7 -
Membership is the life blood of our ability to continue our 
good works for our St Pius X community and for those who 
so desperately need our help.  

On Sunday October 7 we will have a parish membership 
drive. We will have a short video presentation and a speaker 
at each Mass. After the Masses, Brother Knights will be at 
each exit to gather names of interested men for follow-up. 
We will also have an information table in the patio area with 
refreshments and displays to provide  an opportunity to learn 
more about the Knights and our council.

We will need six  Brothers in red shirts to man the exits after 
each Mass.  Please let Pete Karculias know if you can help - 
Call 722-7093 for instructions (it’s easy).

Oct 7 - Donut sales kick off!

Oct 20 - Rosary Celebration
Cathedral of Saint Augustine from 10:00 a.m. until 12:15 
p.m. 

For the past 36 years the Diocese of Phoenix has held an 
annual gathering of the faithful that became one of the 
largest annual public Rosary celebrations in the United 
States. Last year, the tradition changed and began to hold a 
Rosary celebration in Tucson as well as in Phoenix. With this 
expansion, Rosary Sunday was renamed the “Arizona Rosary 
Celebration” and will be held each year in both Tucson and 
in Phoenix. Together, these two wonderful events honor our 
Blessed Virgin Lady.

Oct 31 - Halloween

Nov 1 - All Saints Day
A day on which Catholics celebrate all the saints, known 
and unknown. It is the Christian tradition of celebrating the 
martyrdom of saints on the anniversary of their martyrdom. 
During the persecutions of the late Roman Empire, local 
dioceses instituted a common feast day to ensure all martyrs, 
known and unknown, were properly honored.

Nov 2 - All Souls Day
Often overshadowed by the two days preceding it, 
Halloween (October 31) and All Saints Day (November 
1), All Souls Day is a solemn feast in the Roman Catholic 
Church commemorating all of those who have died and 
now are in Purgatory, being cleansed of their venial sins and 
the temporal punishments for the mortal sins that they had 
confessed and atoning before entering fully into Heaven.

Nov 3 - Memorial Mass
Brothers, wear your Red Knight shirts for this 
Saturday night Mass to remember our Brothers 
that have preceded us to be with our Lord.  
Following the 5 PM Mass, proceed to the Arizona 

Room for light refreshments.

Nov 4 - Community Breakfast & Blood Drive
Come join in the fun and help make this community 
breakfast a successful event!  
Th e blood drive will be held in the Desert Hall, 7:30 AM to 
12:30 PM. Give the gift of life!

Nov 22 - Thanksgiving (No meeting)

HELP WANTED FOR THE ARIZONA ROSARY CELEBRATION

Join us for the Arizona Rosary Celebration, in Tucson, October 20, 2012, at the Cathedral of Saint Augustine from 10:00 
a.m. until 12:15 p.m. We need ushers. If you’re interested, call 520-481-1250, or send us an e-mail at azrosary@yahoo.com. 

For more information check out the website: www.azrosary.com, or become a friend on Facebook 
http://www.facebook.com/arizona.rosary.celebration.

St Pius X Council 10762 

Newsletter

GK Frank Saavedra October 2012



Knights of Columbus 
St. Pius X Council #10762
P.O. Box 17621
Tucson, AZ  85731-7621

Be sure to visit 
www.kofctucson.com 

for up-to-date information, 
pictures, contacts and 

highlights of upcoming events!

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

VISIT OUR WEBSITE!!

www.kofctucson.com

Karate Classes

For more information please 
contact:

Frank Saavedra
kofckarate@yahoo.com

Autumn is a second spring when every leaf is a fl ower.  ~Albert Camus


